
Immaculate Conception School 
Voucher Program 

2017-18 School Year 
 
 

In the 2017-2018 school year participation in the Voucher Program is 
OPTIONAL. Participation in the program will work to reduce your tuition. 
(For every $2500 of vouchers purchased, a family will receive a $125 credit on 

tuition with a maximum of $500). Should you choose to participate the 
following conditions apply to receive tuition credit: 

 

 All Fundraising Obligations must have been fulfilled for the 2016-2017 
school year. If you have not reached your voucher quota of $5000 you 
must fulfill it before receiving credit for the new school year. For more 
information, please contact to Parish Office. 

 Purchases can be made by check or through Presto Pay by the parent 
or guardian of the student. 

 Purchases made by check must have the family name and address of 
the family of the child in school. 

 Families may sell vouchers to family and friends, but the school family 
must purchase the vouchers to get the credit 

 Purchases made via Presto Pay on ShopWithScrip will be through the 
account you set up and you will be credited for these purchases. 

 Although purchases of vouchers by parishioners and non-school 
families is strongly encouraged to help the school defray expenses, 
none of these purchases will be credited to any school families for 
tuition credit. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Parish Office. 


